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       Small School, Enormous Opportunities 

Dear Families,   

Student Safety 

Just a quick reminder, we have seen some close calls lately with students running 

across the road without stopping to look, and cars reversing without checking for 

students. Please, can everyone be mindful that we have children crossing. Staff are 

out watching, however if you have a young child, please feel free to park so that 

your child doesn’t need to cross the road, or cross with them, to keep them safe. 

There are plenty of car parks available. An extra second to check surroundings can 

save a life!  

Also, we have had several dogs come on site recently. Whilst we all love our four-

legged friends, it is against all public school’s policy to have dogs on site unless for a 

specific, Principal approved educational program such as the ‘Dog Safe’ incursion 

we have yearly. Please keep your furry friends in your car or at least outside of school 

grounds for the safety of everyone. Thank you for your cooperation with these 

matters.  

Cambrai Sports Day 

Please return both consent forms for participating in Sports Day activities, and bus 

travel forms if required.  If you have misplaced your form please come in and see 

Kellie. Lunch order menu is due back to Kellie with full payment by the Thursday 17th 

September.   

Sports Day—Covid 19 reminders  

As we are still under certain Covid-19 restrictions, we will be requiring all family 

members to sign in on arrival to Sports Day.  This form will be with Palmer staff on 

Cambrai oval. All families MUST adhere to social distancing guidelines and remain 

1.5 metres away from other adults not in your immediate family.  As we have plenty 

of room on the oval, there will be no problem with families spreading out. As the 

Health guidelines state that it is not recommended or practicable for students to 

practice the same 1.5 metre social distancing within schools, students will be 

encouraged to stay under the marquees if they are not sitting with family. If you are 

sick or been interstate, in contact with anyone with COVID-19 you are required to 

stay home. I know these guidelines are different to how Sports Day was done last 

year, but I thank you all in advance for following these guidelines and making it a 

safe place for your child/ren to still enjoy this special day.  

 have fun and focus on a great Sports 
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“On the road to success” 
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